
C A L I F O R N I A - A R I Z O N A  O C D S  P R O V I N C I A L  C O U N C I L  

At the closing dinner of the Atlanta OCDS Congress on Au-
gust 23, our California-Arizona Province's next Congress 
was announced. I'm delighted to share this news with all of 
you: 
 
Our Province's next Western Regional OCDS Congress will 
be held June 23-26, 2016, at the DoubleTree Hotel in San 
Jose, California. The fine San Jose OCDS Community will 
be the hosts. The two co-chairpersons are  
Emma Forlanda, OCDS, and Yolanda Rossy, OCDS.   
 
We will be sending you much more information in the 
months ahead.  For now, thank you for your prayers for our 
2016 Congress, and mark these dates on your calendar so 
that you can attend! 

Father Donald Kinney, OCD 
Provincial Delegate 
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At the closing dinner of the Atlanta OCDS Congress  
on August 23, I announced the place and date of our 
California-Arizona Province’s next Congress. I am de-

lighted to share this news with all of you: 
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Provincial Delegate 

Our Province's next Western Regional OCDS Congress 
will be held June 23-26, 2016, at the DoubleTree Hotel 
in San Jose, California. The fine San Jose OCDS Com-
munity will be the hosts. The two co-chairpersons are 
Emma Forlanda, OCDS, and Yolanda Rossy, OCDS.   
 
We will be sending you much more information in the 
months ahead.  For now, thank you for your prayers for 
our 2016 Congress. Mark these dates on your calendar 
so that you can attend! 
 

BIG NEWS!!! 


